
Reference: FS681197820

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/3119/FUL

Address: Argyle House1 Dee RoadRichmond

Proposal: A Roof Extension to Provide a Fourth Floor to Accommodate Two New Apartments. Reconfiguration of Bin

Store and Provision of a Bike Store at Ground Level. Provision of Air Source Heat Pumps.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Nedrat Hysuien

Address: Flat 1 Argyle House 1 Dee Road Richmond TW9 2JN

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Dear Team 

Please see previous application by the developer - https://www2.richmond.gov.uk/lbrplanning/Planning_CaseNo.aspx?
strCASENO=23/0567/FUL. 

We did object this application earlier and there is no difference in our opinion now. 

We raised concerns about this additional floor in past and it seems like the developer is trying their luck by putting an
application with slight changes in the hope it will pass this time. 

We kindly request you to consider our objection along with the past application where we laid out our concerns to you and
reject this application to proceed further. 

We are happy to have a discussion with the council and explain why we think we are concerned. e.g. inconvenience to
current residents, overcrowding in the development, parking issues already faced currently, additional floor would look
ugly and unsafe, loss of light to neighbours, noise pollution during and after construction, etc.


